Red Class Newsletter Week 11 27th November 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
We have had a super week in Red Class!

We have based our learning on Julia Donaldson’s book, ‘Stick Man’. We have made our very own stick men,
explored our natural environment, hunted for natural treasure in the field and the forest school, and experi-
mented with floating and sinking objects in our water trays. To draw our learning to a close, we wrote lists of
the natural treasures we collected and roleplayed the story in our very own Stick Man den.

In RE this week, we have made our own class Advent calendar so we can count down to celebrate Jesus's
birthday, and we look forward to opening a door each day! We have also been thinking about the Advent
Wreath and in particular, the candle of hope. Together we have written a message of hope and have said
prayers to reflect what we are hopeful for during Advent, and the year ahead.

This week we have started to practise the songs we will be singing for our nativity performance, the children
are really enjoying learning the actions, and are looking forward to performing. This year, due to Covid re-
strictions, the Nativity performance will be recorded. More details to come over the next few weeks.

This week in our phonic sessions we have learned tricky word ‘my’ and sounds ‘v, y’ and ‘w’. Encourage your
child to spot these in their bedtime stories.

Wishing you a wonderful and restful weekend,

bb.




